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Instilling יסודי אמונה within our talmidim is an essential element in a Rebbi’s lessons.  

I am pleased to recommend a wonderful project, founded by Rabbi Yossi Weiss, in which 
many a talmid who has already participated, looks forward to every Rosh Chodesh.  The 
video presentations, presented in a child-friendly manner, combined with the worksheet 
and raffle incentive, provide a successful framework within which to instill these 
fundamental values within the hearts and minds of talmidim. 

HaRav Aharon Feldman שליט"א, Rosh Yeshivas Ner Yisroel, and a member of Torah 
Umesorah’s Vaad Roshei Yeshiva, has deemed this project worthy to warmly endorse. 

I encourage you to participate in the Rosh Chodesh Project.  It is a worthy endeavor, a useful 
tool, in our mutual goal of educating talmidim to become מאמינים בני מאמינים. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Rabbi Dovid Nojowitz 
National Director 
 

 

620 Foster Avenue ~ Brooklyn, NY  11230 ~ Phone: 212-227-1000 ~ Fax: 212-406-6934 
 


